
Dates for this year 

12th May – Animal Enclosure working party 

– please join us 

22nd May – M & M Theatre Production of 

The Railway Children for KS2 

25th May – SCHOOL CLOSED FOR INSET 

28TH MAY – 1ST JUNE – HALF TERM 

4TH June – BACK TO SCHOOL 

7th June – KS2 TRIP TO THE ROYAL 

CORNWALL SHOW 

THURSDAY 21ST JUNE – SPORTS DAY 

THURSDAY 28TH JUNE – RESERVE SPORTS 

DAY!! 

FRIDAY 29th JUNE – PTA SUMMER FAYRE 

FRIADY 6TH JULY – A CHILDREN’S 40TH 

BIRTHDAY PARTY FOR THE SCHOOL 

9 – 13TH July – HEATREE RESIDENTIAL, YEAR 5 

19TH July – LEAVERS SERVICE AND 

EUCHARIST FOR YEAR 6 AT ST STEPHEN’S 

CHURCH 1.45pm start 

Year 6 BBQ from 4pm – 5.30pm 

20TH July – BREAK UP FOR SUMMER 
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‘Don’t be selfish; don’t try to impress others. Be humble, thinking of others as better than 

yourselves. Don’t look out for your own interests, but take an interest in others, too. You must 

have the same attitude that Christ Jesus had.’ Philippian 2: 3 - 5 
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

What’s in store for the children next week? 

Reception will be reading the story of Rapunzel and building her tall tower. 

Year 1 will be learning about Neil Armstrong – can they find one fact about him over the weekend? 

Year 2 will be beginning their topic ‘The Prince of Egypt’. 

Year 3 will be starting their science investigations using their home grown seedlings. 

Year 4 will be improving their tennis skills by practising the volley. 

Year 5 will be writing letters to local businesses. 

Year 6 will begin planning a story, placing in a character they created this week. 

Congratulations to everyone on raising £185.46 from the Cystic Fibrosis Hearts of Love 

Attention to all KS2 parents  

Please check ParentPay for details about the Royal 

Cornwall Trip after half term. We are reliant on 

voluntary contributions to ensure that this trip is 

financially viable so please do let us know if you 

need any help – please note that you need to give 

your consent for your child to go on the trip via 

Parentpay. 

Coast to Coast Challenge 

Olivia Writer, Luke Child, Jack Child and Erin Child, 

accompanied by 17 other members of 2nd Saltash 

Tamar Troop Scouts and 1st and 2nd Saltash Guides, 

battled their way through 30+ hard miles of Cornish 

countryside, ascending over 2750 feet of hills and 

encountering lots of slippery mud as they made their 

journey. They successfully completed the challenge 

where many others failed. Well done all four of you.  

 

Year 1 went on a nature hunt looking for signs 

of spring. They loved the cherry blossom. 



 

 

Year 2 had great fun planting vegetable seeds last 

week as part of a Waitrose Community initiative. 

They can’t wait to see their seeds grow and then 

they can sell or cook the produce. Thank you to Mrs 

Forbes for coming into school and helping the 

children. 

 

Year 6 have combined maths and art by 

looking at ‘paint ratios’ and the effect that 

this has on different ‘shades’ or colour. It 

was like a Dulux paint matching service – 

the colour names were very inventive! 

 

Years 3, 5 and 6 created some beautiful new displays 

which can be found in the school hall. Please do 

come and have a look after school one day – they 

are truly stunning. 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the Quadkids 

teams who competed last week at 

Saltash.net. The Year 3/4 team came 

3rd overall and the Year 5/6 team 

came second. Well done everyone. 


